
APPROVED 

HANOVER HOUSING AUTHORITY MEETING 

FEBRUARY 12, 1996 

9:30P.M.- MUNICIPAL OFFICE BUILDING, HANOVER, NH 

The meeting of the Board of Selectmen was called to order at 9:30 p.m. by the 
Chairman, Marilyn W. Black. Present were: Marilyn W. Black, Chairman; Jack H. Nelson, 
Vice Chairman; Katherine S. Connolly, Dorothy Behlen Heinrichs, Dorothy King, Clifford R. 
Vermilya, Town Manager; and members of the public. 

Ms. Black announced that this meeting was being taped by CA TV6 and that assistive 
listening devices were available for anyone who wished to use them. 

1. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Mr. Nelson MADE THE MOTION to accept the minutes of January 22, 1996. Ms. 
Heinrichs SECONDED THE MOTION and the Board of Selectmen VOTED UNANIMOUSLY 
TO ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF JANUARY 22, 1996. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 

SUMMARY 

1. Mr. Nelson MADE THE MOTION to accept the minutes of January 22, 1996. Ms. 
Heinrichs SECONDED THE MOTION and the Board of Selectmen VOTED UNANIMOUSLY 
TO ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF JANUARY 22, 1996. 

Respectfully submitted, 

l).r] d tl. ./ d.....y 
Dorothy C. ng, Secretary 

These minutes were taken and transcribed by Nancy A. Richards. 


